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Ban on Tape Comments 
Washington 

A federal judge moved 
yesterday to halt further 
public speculation about the 
findings of technical experts 
examining the subpoenaed 
Watergate tapes. 

U.S. District Judge John 
J. Sirica imposed the gag 
rule after meeting with at- 

torneys from t h e White 
House, the special prosecu-
tor's' office and counsel for 
Rose Mary Woods, President 
Nixon's personal secretary. 

A month ago Sirica had 
referred questions about the 
gap in one tape and the 
claim that two other conver-
sations were never recorded 
to special prosecutor Leon 

Jaworski with a recommen-
dation he turn it over to a 
grand jury. 

After yesterday's meeting 
Sirica issued a statement 
saying, "All participants in 
the meeting have agreed 
that continued public com-
ment on the grand jury's 
work by those who have any 
association with the investi-
gation is inappropriate." 

It was the second time 
within a week that a federal 
judge has warned lawyers 
involved in the Watergate 
cases against continued pub-
lic statements. 

U.S. District Judge Ger-
hard A. Gesell urged on Fri-
day that the White House 
and special prosecutor's of-
fice stop issuing statements 
about the credibility of oust-
e d White House counsel 
John W. Dean III. 

Sirica also summoned the 
grand jury looking into the 
tapes case to his courtroom  

t o caution its members 
against discussing the case. 

Sirica moved after a flur-
ry of reports over the week-
end about possible prelimi-
nary findings of the six-
member panel of experts ex-
amining the tapes. 

A published report said 
that one panel member had 
told the White House and the'  
prosecutor's office early in 
January that he suspected 
that two of the subpoenaed 
tapes given to the court 
were not originals- 

James D. St. Clair, Presi-
dent Nixon's chief Water-
gate lawyer, said Sunday 
that such a preliminary re-
port had been made. But he 
added that a technical inves-
tigation by the White House 
had disclosed that 	find- 
ings "are actually charac-
teristic of the Sony recorder 
and do not indicate a rere-
cording was made." 
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